
College and Career support for 7th graders

For many years, our school district has been using a web-based service called Naviance
Student.  It is a comprehensive website that students and parents use to help in making
decisions about courses, colleges and careers.

Mr. Bernasconi and Mrs. Beckley visited the 7th grade Social Studies classes and acquainted
our students with the program. The students completed the Career Cluster Finder Activity to
explore potential career areas.

To explore this site, please visit Naviance Student with your child and have them login with the
account they recently created. Students were encouraged to save their login information on
Google,  so it should prefill on their Chromebooks. In the coming days you will receive
information to create your own parent/guardian account.

If you have any questions, please contact your child's School Counselor.

https://student.naviance.com/prhs

